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21st November 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

 
 

As part of our learning this half term we are visiting the Warwick Arts Centre to see Raymond Briggs’ famous story ‘Father 
Christmas’ on Thursday 5th December. We are booked in to see the morning performance, and will be back in time for 

lunch as normal.  

 
The coach is leaving at 9.30am and so it is very important to be at school on time so that we can get the children ready 

in good time. Children should wear their normal school uniform for this learning visit and do not need to take anything 
special with them.  Although this is only a short coach journey, please let your child’s class teacher know if your child 

suffers from travel sickness. If you would like to volunteer please see your child’s class teacher – adults who are DBS 

checked will take priority.  In the event of several volunteers, we will choose names out of a hat. However, please note 
you will not be in a group with your own child as per our learning visits policy. 

 
The voluntary cost of the trip is £15.00 per child, which covers the coach and ticket price for the performance.  

 
The method of payment is via ‘ParentPay’, which also provides permission to attend. Payments should be received by 

Monday 2nd December. All parents have been sent a parent pay login – if you are not able to access yours, please see Viv 

Lawton in the school office. 
 

If you would like your child to attend this trip, but are concerned about financing it, please contact the office or come in 
for a conversation with Mrs Oustayiannis or myself to discuss what funding assistance you may be eligible for.  

  

If you have any questions regarding this visit then please pop into school. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Louise Roberts 

Deputy Headteacher 
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